
 

PECO Electric Company Annual Meeting 

For the May 30, 2024 Formula Transmission Rate Annual Update 

 

Section II.H. of the Formula Rate Protocols requires an open meeting among interested  

parties (“Annual Meeting”) to be held no later than forty-five (45) days after the Publication  

Date of the Annual Update.  This meeting is to explain the Annual Update and True-up 

Adjustment filed on May 30, 2024 and give interested parties an opportunity to seek information 

and clarifications about the Annual Update and True-up Adjustment.  

 

Accordingly, the following Notice is being posted by PJM on its internet website:  

 

I. Annual Meeting Information  

 

June 28, 2024 

2:00 PM 

In-Person / Call-In Info to be Provided 

 

PECO invites those interested in participating in the meeting to contact Tamara Jamison via 

e-mail at tamara.jamison@exeloncorp.com by June 26, 2024, to arrange for a teleconference 

access number.  In-person option available upon request. 

 

II. Information Requests  

 

Information requests should be submitted to tamara.jamison@exeloncorp.com.  
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